DSA Parent – Teacher Conferences
Dear DSA Parent/Guardian:

Parent-Teacher conferences will take place:

· October 22nd and 23rd from 3:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

The main purpose of these conferences is to discuss your child’s academic progress as well as their progress in the major/art class.  DSA will again be using an online appointment system which will allow parents to schedule up to five (5) ten-minute appointments for each child who attends DSA.  We ask that you prioritize your appointments by scheduling academic teachers (math, science, language arts, and social studies) and your child’s major teacher.  If you must speak with another teacher beyond the five allowed conferences through our online system, please contact that teacher directly and agree on a time to meet.
Please note that our online system will not allow you to make appointments until October 10th at 12:00 noon.  To arrange an appointment you must use our online appointment system; please log onto the link below.  More detailed instructions are available under the "HELP" menu tab:

     http://dsa.schoolappointments.com
· Click on the "REGISTER" menu tab

· Create an account for yourself with your preferred user id and password

· Click on the "REGISTER NOW" button at the bottom and you will be logged into the system immediately

· Click on "Add a Student" to add your children to the system. Type in your child's name and click the "Add New Student" to save the data. To add a second student click "Insert New" and repeat.

· Click the [image: image1.png]


 icon (if visible) to select an upcoming schedule

· Select the teacher(s) you wish to see (use Ctrl button to select multiple teachers) and click "View Calendars"

· Click on the time schedule to select appointment times for your conferences and then click the "Book Appointments" button

We are sure this system will prove to be more efficient for everyone concerned.  If however, you experience any problems please do not hesitate to contact the Dean of Students at 720-424-1717.
